
 
 

 

 
 

Phone: (954) 545-7004            City of Pompano Beach   Fax: (954) 545-7046 
ENGINEERING  

MEMORANDUM NO.  17-87 
 
 
DATE: 7/5/2017 
 
TO:  Mark Berman, City Attorney 
 
FROM:   Anthony Alhashemi, Project Manager I 
 
 
SUBJECT:     Request for Resolution – FDOT Construction Agreement 
                                 Fire Station 11 Emergency Signal and Crosswalk. 
 
Background: 
 
A Construction Agreement was entered into with FDOT and the City back in 2012. The Construction 
Agreement was for the installation of a crosswalk and emergency traffic signal for Fire Station 11 on AIA. 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the construction of the activities listed above were never completed 
and the previous Construction Agreement has expired.  
 
Recommendation: 
 
The City will need to enter into a new Construction Agreement with FDOT in order to complete the above 
mentioned work.  
 
Attached please find the new Construction Agreement between City of Pompano Beach and the Florida 
Department of Transportation, along with previous executed Construction Agreement form 2012 and the 
City’s approved Insurance. 
 
The current Construction Agreement has been reviewed by FDOT and has been provided to the City’s 
Risk Department for review.  
 
Please prepare the Resolution for Commission consideration of the attached Construction Agreement  
 
We would like to please have this Agenda Item placed on the next available Commission meeting. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if any additional information is required (4029). 
 
 
 
Thank you 
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